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Dear doctoral students, 
 
 

in this newsletter we will inform you about requests for proposal and 
events. 
 

Kind regards 
Stephanie Wewer from the Students Office of the Faculty of Social 
Sciences  
 
 
Measures designed to promote the internationalization 
of young researchers 
 

The Faculty of Social Sciences promote measures to improve 
internationalization of young researchers in 2011. For more 
information, please click here. 
 
News from CeMIS  
 

This winter semester, the CeMIS research groups "Modern Indian 
History" and "Indian Religions" offer jointly a colloquium for the 
presentation and discussion of current research projects. The 
seminar will be held in the CeMIS Board Room (Waldweg 26, 
Room 2.112) on Mondays from 4.15 p.m. to 5.45 p.m. The detailed 
programme you will find here. 
 
The Centre for Modern Indian Studies (CeMIS) is now offering 
Tamil courses. For more information, please click here.  
 
„UniGestalten“ – competition of ideas for universities 
 

The ideas competition addresses people who want to develop and 
improve life and work at the university: Students of all disciplines 
and all types of universities, alumni, staff working in education, 
research, technology and administration, partners from the 
economy and regional partners from the university environment.  
They are looking for creative ideas, which are both innovative and 
original. Please submit your ideas by the 15th of December 2011 at 
the latest. Here you can find more detailed information. 
  
News from the office for internships and career service 
 

There it is - SoWi GO! - Fair  
 

The first fair for students of the Faculty of Social Sciences takes 
place to contact potential employers. The fair opens its doors from 
November 23 till November 24, 2011 and welcomes you to visit. For 
more information, please click here.  
 
Lectures: Career prospects – Women in leading positions 
 

This winter semester, the office for internships and career service 
offers a series of lectures on career prospects for students of the 
Faculty of Social Sciences. The office for internships and career 
service invites alumni of the Faculty of Social Sciences who are 
talking about their field of work and answering your questions. More 
information about the speakers you find here.  
 
The Equal Opportunities Office informs 
 

Networking opportunity for parents  
 

Every first Monday of a month from 3 p.m. to 5 p.m. in room Oec 
0.211 parents who are studying and teaching and their children 
have the opportunity to get to know each other over a cup of coffee 
and cookies, building childcare networks and sharing information 
about questions like: Which rights have parents in a course? How 
do other parents manage the balancing act between studies and 
parenthood? Who could flexibly take care of my child? 
 
Academic Congress of the doctoral candidates 2011 - 
"Gewerkschaften im demokratischen Prozess"  
 

From November 22 till November 24, 2011 the Göttingen Graduate 
School of Social Sciences (GGG) and the Hans-Böckler-Foundation 
organize the Academic Congress of the doctoral candidates 2011. 
Information about the current program and the registration you can 
find here. 
 
German Study Award 2012 by the Körber-Foundation                        

The German Study Award addresses doctoral students of all 
disciplines, who submitted an excellent dissertation with special 
significance in 2011. The deadline for the German Study Award 
2012 is the March 1, 2012. Click here to read the conditions of 
participation.  
 
English lectureships at the Institute of Sociology  
 

In the future the Institute of Sociology wants to offer more lectures 
in English. For that reason lectureships will be allocated. If you are 
interested in teaching such an English-speaking course in the field 
of Sociology or if you already have specific ideas for summer 
semester or later, please contact Mrs. Dr. Christina May.  

 

 

 

 
University of Goettingen – Faculty of Social Sciences 

 

 
If you are no longer interested in receiving our newsletter, you can cancel it at any time. Please contact us by email  
then. Please consider, however, that you no longer receive any doctoral-study-related information then. From that 
point on you would have to inform yourself on the faculty websites. If you want to change your email-address please 
contact us.  
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